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Ref: FOI/CAD/ID 4017  

Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Service Centre 

Maidstone Hospital 
Hermitage Lane 

Maidstone  
Kent  

ME16 9QQ 
Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 

3 May 2017 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Trust and employee details. 
 
I would be most grateful if you could confirm or amend these details, including 
Directors of Contracting. 
 
Under Section 21 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if the information is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  The information you requested is available from the Trust website. If you 
do not have access to the internet at home, you may be able to use facilities 
at your local public library. 
 


